Dear Parents/Carers
MISSION STATEMENT: “I can do all things through Christ, who strengthens me”
It has been lovely for everyone to enjoy the hot weather this week. The children have been able to eat their packed lunches outside and have had great fun playing on the field. Please remember to apply sun cream before school in the morning and provide a hat on hot days.
Year 5 had a fantastic trip to Stratford on Thursday. They all behaved brilliantly and were a credit to St Edward’s.
Well done to all our entries in the Big Science event. We have thoroughly enjoyed listening to the shortlisted presentations this week. We are pleased to announce that the winners are:
 
Lower school - 4S - How long will it take for different liquids to turn into a solid?
Paulina, Shyam, Esa and Jakob
Upper School - 5E Does the size of the helicopter affect the speed it falls?
Aadam, Ian, Abigail, Neera
Both teams will now represent our school in a much wider competition of schools.
A reminder to Year 4 that they are going to Kew Gardens on Tuesday. This is an early start and a late finish.
Please see below for important reminders next week:
	 
	Day
	Activity

	 
	 
	 

	Whole school
	Wednesday 7th May
	Spanish club

	 
	Thursday 8th May
	Choir

	 
	Friday 9th  May
	Street Dance – please see ParentMail for details on how to book

	 
	 
	 

	Year 3
	Tuesday 6th May
	Yr 3 Swimming

	 
	 
	 

	Year 4
	Thursday 8th May
	4E Forest School

	 
	 
	 

	Year 5
	Friday 9th May
	BIG SCHOOL CAMP OUT!



[bookmark: _GoBack]Please see below for online safety news and advice
Safeguarding –
Have a lovely Bank Holiday weekend!
Kind regards
St Edward's Catholic Junior School 

